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Santa Barbara County Proclaims Local Emergency Due to Lake Fire 
 

 
(SANTA BARBARA, Calif.) – On July 12, 2024, the County of Santa Barbara proclaimed a 
local emergency due to the Lake Fire, which threatens several communities including Santa 
Ynez and Los Olivos, as well as ranches, farms, homes, campgrounds, and State Routes 
154 and 176. The proclamation (attached) was executed by Mona Miyasato, Santa Barbara 
County Executive Officer and Director of Emergency Services. The proclamation will be 
taken to the Board of Supervisors for ratification on Tuesday, July 16, 2024.  
 
Proclaiming a local state of emergency is an essential step for local governments dealing 
with significant incidents. It ensures that all county resources are available for the Lake Fire 
control efforts and supporting activities. Having the proclamation in place also helps 
facilitate state and federal fiscal assistance for local government and impacted residences 
and businesses. 
 
“The July 2024 Lake Fire is still burning and continuing to create dangerous conditions to 
the safety and well-being of persons and property within Santa Barbara County. In addition, 
the longer this emergency goes on the greater impact it will have on the economy of our 
county,” said County Executive Officer, Mona Miyasato. 
 
On July 5, 2024, a wildfire named the “Lake Fire” began burning in the Zaca Resort area in 
the Santa Ynez Valley.  This was followed by evacuation orders for approximately 423 
residents and evacuation warnings for 1,182 residents due to threats to life and safety 
caused by the Lake Fire.  Residents can utilize the Santa Barbara County July 2024 Lake 
Fire Incident Map to type in their address to see if their property currently falls within the 
highlighted areas.   
 
Lake Fire Incident Information can be found at, ReadySBC.org. 
 
For additional information, contact the Santa Barbara County Call Center at (833) 688-5551. 
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https://sbcoem.maps.arcgis.com/apps/instant/sidebar/index.html?appid=0702249b15954824a0ba3c0c90628029
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https://www.readysbc.org/4275/Lake-Fire-Incident---July-2024


REGISTER TO RECEIVE ReadySBC ALERTS: If you haven’t registered for emergency 
alerts, register now at ReadySBC.org. Receive local emergency alerts via text, phone call, 
and email. 
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https://member.everbridge.net/index/892807736723794#/signup
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